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Upon motion of Supervisor Parker, seconded by Supervisor Salinas and carried by those members 
present, the Board of Supervisors hereby: 

a. Received a presentation on the Affordable Care Act and potential impact to Monterey County's 
Natividad Medical Center and Health Department if repealed; 

b. Receive a presentation on Monterey County' Pilot Project for the Remaining Uninsured; 
c. Received recommendations from the Ad Hoc Committee for continuation of Monterey County's 

Pilot Project for remaining uninsured; and 
d. Provided direction to staff to take back programs serving 2500 individuals; look at various ways to 

administer it; to work with the budget office to bring back potential funding sources, including 
private sector grants and various county funds; and work with Central California Coast Alliance for 
Health, if possible for an appropriate type of contract. 

PASSED AND ADOPTED on this 14th day of March 2017, by the following vote, to wit: 

AYES: Supervisors Alejo, Phillips, Salinas, Parker and Adams 
NOES: None 
ABSENT: None 

I, Gail T. Borkowski, Clerk of the Board of Supervisors of the County of Monterey, State of California, hereby certify that 
the foregoing is a true copy of an original order of said Board of Supervisors duly made and entered in the minutes thereof of 
Minute Book 80 for the meeting on March 14, 2017. 

Dated: March 14, 2017 
File ID: 17-0248 
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Gail T. Borkowski, Clerk of the Board of Supervisors 
County of Monterey, State of California 

By&~,~~ 
Deputy 


